
Seminar on MOOC held on 2nd September 2024 

 

On 2nd September 2024, a seminar is jointly organized by NDLI Club of RCCIIT with student Induction 

Program Committee on awareness of MOOC.  Dr. Arpan Deyasi, president of NDLI Club and SPoC 

MOOC, delivered the lecture entitled ‘Massive Open Online Courses: Learning beyond Traditional 

Classroom’ to the first semester students. In the program, Dr. Deyasi emphasized the significance of MOOC 

for professional development, and also the importance of domain certifications through NPTEL. He also 

showed the continuous progress of RCCIIT SWAYAM NPTEL Local Chapter and also IIRS-ISRO Local 

Chapter, and showed the chronological improvement of no of Honors Candidates in the last 4 years at the 

Institute. He explicitly mentioned the credit transfer advantages as offered by NPTEL, and therefore, the 

future benefits. A few glimpses of the program is given below: 

 

 

 

     


